
   [2023] NZPSPLA 050 
 
  IN THE MATTER OF Complaint against JOHN BORLAND 

and ISACORP LIMITED made under 
ss 73  & 74 of the Private Security 
Personnel and Private Investigators 
Act 2010 (the Act)   

 
    

MINUTE 
 

 

[1] In December 2022 Andy Hamilton on behalf of We are Indigo Limited made a 
complaint against John Borland and Isacorp Limited to the Private Security Personnel 
Licensing Authority. 
 

[2] Mr Borland filed submissions in response to the complaint, and further reply 
submissions were subsequently filed by both parties. 

 

[3] On 31 July 2023 the Authority dismissed the complaint.  There is a suppression order 
in relation to the substantive decision but not in relation to this minute. 

 

 
DATED at Wellington this 11th day of August 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
P A McConnell 
Private Security Personnel Licensing Authority 


